
 

 

 

BLANTYRE CITY COUNCIL 

INTENTION TO AWARD CONTRACT  

DATE OF Publication:  10 June, 2024 

In line with section 48 of the Public Procurement and Disposal of Public Assets Act No.27 of 2017, 

Blantyre City Council (BCC) wishes to inform the general public and Construction Companies which 

participated in the procurement of works for the Rehabilitation of Mibawa Minibus Terminal in Blantyre 

City that it has now finalized the procurement process. The Council intends to award the contract as per 

table below: 

BRIEF DESCRIPTION NAME OF SUCCESSFUL 

BIDDER 

CONTRACT 

SUM (MK) 

Rehabilitation of Mibawa Minibus Terminal 

in Blantyre City under Procurement 

Reference Number 

BCC/WORKS/03/05/01/LGF/2024-25 

Bahats 4 Enterprises of Post 

Office Box 2324, Lilongwe. 

173,376,420.00  

 

 

All bidders who wish to request for a debriefing session, may do so by writing to the address below 

within 14 days from the date of this notice as required by the Public Procurement and Disposal of Public 

Assets Act (No.27 of 2017);  

 

The Chief Executive Officer 

Blantyre City Council 

Private Bag 67 

Blantyre. 

 

                                                                          

    



                          

    

   

 


